
I stand with Mike Nearman. I oppose HR3, expelling him.  This reaction (and charges) is disproportionate, inappropriate, and clearly 
in my opinion satisfying an agenda from those who seek to simply remove him.  His actions DID NOT WARRANT this.  In this 
society today, we have had to tolerate riots, looting, burning, destroyed businesses, and violence.  Where is the justice for us 
citizens in this instance?  We The People have a say in our own Government, and what is happening to this state, and to those who 
speak on our behalf for Oregonians, will be supported by We The People, even when Mr. Nearman is NOT SUPPORTED BY HIS 
OWN PARTY.  They too, will be voted out as a result.  I will not forget.

I am infuriated.

Sincerely,
Kim Evans


